
MMS Afterschool Clubs 

2021-2022 
 

Yoga Club- Do you like to practice yoga, or are you interested in starting to practice yoga? 
Join Yoga Club! No experience needed, just a good attitude! The club will meet every 
Monday right after school starting on November 1st. Pick up a permission slip from Mrs. 
LeFrancois in room 217. Permission slips are due by the first day of the club, November 1st! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chess club will meet in the library on Thursday afternoons until 3:30, beginning November 
4th.  For permission slips or more information, students can see Isaac Raimundo (student on 
8-3) or Mrs. Denehy in the library. 
 
Starting November 10th, students can also play chess during lunches on Wednesday, in 
room 253.  Space is limited, so sign-up at the office if you’re interested! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Hiking Club – Come hike the trails the Grater Woods on Thursdays or Fridays after school 
(depending on the week).  There are permission slips and information in the main office if 
you are interested in joining. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photography Club- Do your pictures tell a story? Come join Mrs. Rapson’s Photography Club 
and turn your basic skills into awesome pictures that make people say WOW!!! Coming in 
February 2022! 

 

Quiz Bowl- Are you a trivia fanatic or a future Jeopardy champion? MMS will be starting a 
Quiz Bowl club which will be held on Wednesdays after school. If you are interested, sign up 
in the main office. 

 
Spoons and Zoom, Merrimack Middle School’s Remote Baking and Cooking Club is starting 

up this November! There will be an informational meeting on Zoom Thursday, November 4th 

at 3:00 to learn more about the club. Interested students should email Mrs. Diggins, club 

advisor, at nicole.diggins@sau26.org to receive an email containing the Zoom link to our 

informational meeting! 

Take a “whisk” and join us!!!! 
 
 
 
 

Dance Club- Do you like to dance? In this club you will learn some basic dance moves and 
get to do some across the floor dance moves! We will even get to learn dance routine and 
potentially perform it. Information about this brand-new club will be coming soon! 

 
Drama Club- The MMS Drama Club is currently preparing for its fall production of The 
Legend of Sleepy Hollow.  They are looking for crew to help with this show.  Try-outs for the 
spring show will be conducted prior to the holiday break.  If you are interested in joining the 
crew, see MR. Caron in room 141 and be on the lookout for information about the spring 
show! 

 
Jazz Band- Jazz Band will meet on Monday afternoons, 2:10 - 3:10, in the band room.  Jazz 
Band is open to students who play:  Alto Sax, Tenor Sax, Bari Sax, Trumpet, Trombone, and 
Clarinet.  Drum Set, Guitar, Bass, and Piano - these instruments are also included and are 
selected by audition.  Please let Mrs. Levine know if you are interested!  Starting date still to 
be determined! 

 

Art Club- Be on the lookout for details and information from Mrs. Blain-Cohn about an 
upcoming art club that will start after holiday break! 
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